To whom it may concern:

Dear Sir/Madam,

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing this letter because I have had the pleasure to work alongside Anja Wallén for one semester at Lund´s University. A semester that was one of the most intense ones regarding amount of work, became the most efficient and joy full ones of my University studies, a lot thanks to Anja. Anja is a person who has the ability to balance a high result-orientated mind together with a constant overview of the project that she is working with. In the same time as she can initiate and motivate an idea she can also work as a controller with a great eye of details and always keep her calm and be very professional throughout stressful situations. 

After 4 years at Lund´s University I, myself, will finish my studies after the semester and start my professional career. When I look back at my time at the University and the people I have had the opportunity to meet, Anja is for sure one of them that I will miss the most. Not only because it was always incredibly easy working with her but also because I am happy to say that she has become a dear friend of mine.

If I ever get the opportunity to work with Anja again I would be grateful. I can also say that I, without reservations, recommend her for whatever challenge she would like to take on and I am sure that she will be a great contribution. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan Nyqvist

Tel.: +4676-3366036
E-mail: Jonathan.Nyqvist@gmail.com
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